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Archdiocese Unveils New Hispanic Catholic Radio Show 

“Viviendo Nuestra Fe” to air beginning August 8  
        
MILWAUKEE – Beginning August 8, 2015, the Archdiocese of Milwaukee will air “Viviendo 
Nuestra Fe,” a ½-hour Spanish language radio program. Hosted by local priest, Fr. Norberto 
Sandoval, the program will air on Saturdays at 10 a.m. on 97.9 La Caliente FM/1460 AM, and 
Sundays at 7:30 a.m. on La GranD 104.7 FM. It will also air on Radio Maria throughout the 
week.  
 
The Catholic radio program will feature Gospel reflections, archdiocesan news and information, 
and topics of interest to Hispanics in southeastern Wisconsin and beyond.  
 
The Archdiocese of Milwaukee added the radio stations, in an effort to meet the needs of the 
growing Catholic Hispanic population in southeastern Wisconsin.  
 
The radio show is sponsored by the Catholic Stewardship Appeal and the National Catholic 
Society of Foresters. 
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